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UPCOMING EVENTS

UCPG Meeting
Forum Hall at UTC
6 p.m.

June 10, 2008
Public invited

UCCA Board Meeting
U.C. Library
6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
June 11, 2008
Public invited

U.C. Celebration
Planning Group
Standley Park
7 p.m.

~June 25, 2008
Volunteers needed

Standley Recreation Council
Standley Park
7 p.m.
June 26, 2008
Public invited

Promotions:

Curie: Monday,
June 16 @ 11:30 am

Spreckels: Friday,
June 13 @ 10 am

Doyle: Friday,
June 13 @ 10:30 am

Graduations:

Standley: Monday,
June 16 @ 9:30 am

UCHS: Monday,
June 16 @ 2 pm

Photo by Don Balch, La Jolla Village News

The city attorney political forum on May 14th drew the largest audience
of any event UCCA has put on at the high school. All five candidates
showed up and each one scored some points with the interested voters
who listened politely. The League of Women Voters moderator, Betty
Weinberger, did an excellent job in fairly posing the questions to the
candidates: incumbent Mike Aguirre, challengers Judge Jan Goldsmith,
lawyer Amy Lepine, Councilman Brian Maienschein, and Council Pres-
ident Scott Peters. Two screeners, League member, June Greenwald,
and UCCA’s Hugh Pates, screened the questions written on 3 X35 cards.
Emmett Greenwald was the timer.

A group of AP government students under the guidance of UCHS
teacher Michele Fournier joined the adults in the audience to see democ-
racy in action. The students seemed to enjoy the spirited answers to well
written questions. Each candidate demonstrated a keen sense of humor
that kept the evening dialog entertaining as well as academic. At one
point in the evening, the tall UCCA banner fell after being taped to the
wall next to the stage. Mr. Maienschein was in the middle of an impor-
tant point in his answer and he quickly retorted: “Those must have been
powerful words of mine.”

Mr. Aguirre, as the incumbent, was challenged by each of the can-
didates, as were the sitting council members, Scott Peters and Brian
Maienschein, for their parts in the pension debacle. However, the eve-
ning event was noteworthy for its civility on the part of the candidates
and the members of the audience.

The June 3rd primary election should draw a large turnout. For
more information on each candidate, you can log on to their websites:
www.mikeaguirreforcityattorney.com, www.jangoldsmithforcityattor-
ney.com, www.lepineforcityattorney.com, www.brianforsandiego.com,
and www.petersforsandiego.com
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Neighborhood News for June 2008

by: Sandy Lippe

U.C.United Church, 2877 Governor
Drive, is hosting a series called Ethics in
America Il on Sundays in June with an
informal lunch at noon followed by the
Ethics program and discussion. June 1st:
“A Better Brain: The Ethics of Neuro-
Enhancement.” June 8th “Risk, Reward,
Responsibility, Ethics in Business.” For
more information, contact Christie Rit-
ter at (858)453-3444... Citizens Review
Board on Police Practices has a new ex-
ecutive director, Patrick Hunter. Hunter
will be at the June 11th UCCA Board
meeting at our U.C. library on June 11th
at 6p.m. to discuss the mission of the
group that reviews serious complaints
against the SDPD. The public is invited
to hear his informative talk... If you pre-
fer to hear an author with a naval back-
ground on the same date, Navy Captain
Carl Nelson will talk and sign books at
North U.C. Library on June 11th at 6:30
p.m. His new political and military thriller
is titted Madam President and the Admi-
ral...In Washington D.C.; Roger Hewitt
accepted a bronze medal on behalf of his
colleagues at Fisheries Resources Divi-
sion, Southwest Fisheries Science Cen-
ter in La Jolla. As director of FSD, Hewitt
and his team of local scientists were hon-
ored by U.S. Department of Commerce/
NOAA for the first coast-wide survey of
current marine ecosystems from Baja
- to British Columbia. His wife Mary Kay
was there in support, as Roger is for her
many roles as U.C. volunteer over the
years...Be a good neighbor and call or
contact the websites of candidates who
leave campaign signs in our community
after the election. Better than that, just
remove the signs...

Happy Father’s Day to the best dads in
San Diego, the University City ones!

A Big Welcome to Our New Editor

This issue welcomes our new editor, Kay Good-
fellow. Kay replaces Glenn DaBreo, who stepped in
a year ago to keep the newsletter at our doorsteps.
Kay, a University City resident for 27 years, has edi-
torial experience with a local sports club newsletter
and shares the community’'s desire to have a cen-
tral communication through our newsletter. Kay joins
Terri Day, advertising contact for six years, to bring
our community a publication we deserve. We en-
courage the public to submit information pertinent to
University City to EditorUCCA@aol.com Addition-
ally, we are soliciting advertisers to contact Terri at
UCCAADS@hotmail.com...Enjoy!

President’s Report
Andy Freeburn, President
University City Community Association

It's no coincidence there’s always something going
on in University City. The Standley Park Recreation
Center and your Community Association, working
with skeleton crews, provide University City with more
activities than any other community in the county. In
the last two months, residents participated in a Spring
Festival, Free dumpster access, and a candidate’s fo-
rum. In the coming months UC will be treated to a
fantastic Fourth of July celebration, weekly summer
concerts, and a banana split social!

I invite all our neighbors to enjoy these coming events
and to consider involving themselves in some way to
the initiation, planning or execution of similar func-
tions. A commitment of time is essential and beyond
our families and faith, what better commitment could
one make?

The Community Association meets June 11 at 6:00
p.m. at the UC Library on Governor Drive. Come find
out what’s going on in the neighborhood. You may
also contact me at Andy@adreamhomeandfoan.com
with your thoughts or concerns.

NOTICE

Flyers or handouts about businesses or non-UCCA
events, activities, issues or organizations are neither
inserted nor distributed with the UCCA newsletter.
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Farewell Celebration

Roy Layug, Roen Layug (Roy’s wife), Jane Reilly and
employee Vini Smith.

Jane Reilly, the twenty-year owner of the first Post-
al Annex in the world located in the Marketplace on
Governor Drive, had a farewell celebration on April
24th in front of Postal Annex. Jane, a University City
resident and favorite among her loyal customers, will
continue to work part time at the store while the new
owner makes the transition. Jane and her husband
Frank opened the store on October 1988. When
Frank passed away after a long illness, Jane contin-
ued to work and her clients became her close friends.
She has watched U.C. kids grow up and have chil-
dren of their own. Congratulations, Jane. The cor-
porate leaders of Postal Annex were in attendance at
her party, as were many of her longtime customers.
UCCA salutes a true U.C. caring businesswoman,
Jane Reilly.

Mark Castiglione and Barbara Favors, San Diego
Deputy Fire Marshalls, were recently visiting homes
on Angell Avenue and other canyon rimmed homes to
check for brush that might be cause for fire. Homes
should have a 100 foot clearing between the house
and the canyon.

Did You Know?...

...An easy way to determine which plastic
items can go into your blue curbside recy-
cling bins is to follow he advice of “Bonita
Blue Bin” in the Environmental Services
Dept. Winter 2007 Curbsider newsletter:
“‘Recycle all your plastic bottles, and
jars, except those that contained hazard-
ous materials (motor oil, antifreeze, pes-
ticides, solvents, etc.). If your plastic item
is not a bottle or a jar, it does not go in the
blue bin. By following this rule, 90 percent
of the plastic you put in your blue bin will
be recyclable, and the rest will be pulled
out for disposal.” For additional informa-
tion about recycling go to www.sandiego.
gov/environmental-services/index.shtml
or call (858) 694-7000
...... Recycle San Diego has moved to
8222 Ronson Road, San Diego, CA92111.
Hours are Monday-Friday 9:00a.m. —
5:00 p.m. Phone: The following e-waste
items are accepted free: computer moni-
tors, Plasma displays, TV’s,(CRT,LCD),
Projection TV’'s (rear, overhead, LCD,
digital light, console), Laptops and PDA’s,
Computer towers, servers. Monitor/tower
and TV/VCR combination units, Toner
and ink cartridges (new or used), cell
phones, pagers, personal music play-
ers (Walkman®, iPod®, etc.). Other
electronic items are accepted for a fee.
You can get more information by calling
1-866-525-6655 or checking their web-
site, www.recyclesd.com...... At the May
13th UCPG meeting, Westfield presented
their plans for renovating and expanding
UTC to add 750,000 sq. feet of retail and
250 residential units and requested ap-
proval of the community plan amendment
it would require. After a lengthy question
and comment period by the board, mem-
bers of the audience which included sup-
porters and opponents, presented their
questions and comments. The UCPG
board voted to deny approval. Commu-
nity planning groups are advisory only...
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Sunday Summer Concerts
at Standley Park

Start making plans for the
Sunday summer concert
series at Standley Park. The
bands begin playing at 5 p.m.
and end at 7 p.m. Get your
friends and family for picnic
at the park. If you want to
sponsor a concert or know of
a business that would like to
sponsor one, please contact
the editor at ucnewsletter@
san.rr.com or call Sandy at
453-2387. These bands aren’t
free. Thanks. (Performers
subject to change)

2008 Sunday Summer
Concert Schedule

July 4th
Joey and the Sting Rays

July 13th
The Corvettes

July 20th
The Bayou Brothers

July 27th
Nitro Express

August 3rd
Will Faeber Band

August 10th
Chet Cannon and
the Committee

August 17th
Relative Minors and Friends

August 24th
Upstream Reggae

SUMMER CONCERTS LOOKING FOR A FEW
GOOD MEN (AND WOMEN)

by: Andy Freeburn, President, UCCA

Your recreation council
will be providing week-
ly Sunday concerts at
Standley Park this sum-
mer. There is a dire need
for “stage hands” to set
up the stage at 1:00 p.m.
and dismantle it at 7:00
p.m. To allow the “shows
to go on”, we are looking
for 8 people committed to
setting up the stage for 8
concerts on each Sunday
from July 16th to August AT STANPLEY PARK
24h. Compensation will
be provided for those will-
ing to commit. All interested parties should inquire to: sjander-
son@sandiego.gov or andy@adreamhomeandloan.com

UC High School Athletic Fields.

After ten years in the making (and suffering) the San Diego
Unified School District and University City High School and
Foundation have reached an agreement to renovate the upper
athletic fields at the high school this summer. The renovation
will include the installation of new water lines from the Robbins
Street entrance gate to the lower athletic fields. In addition,
a pump will be installed to boost the water pressure to pro-
vide sufficient pressure and flow to adequately water the upper
fields (soccer, softball, field hockey, and baseball). Fields are
going to be re-seeded and leveled. Sprinkler heads will be
repaired or replaced and irrigation lines repaired, replaced or
reinforced as necessary.

This work, which will provide safe and resilient surfaces
for both students and community groups, will commence on
Tuesday, June 17, 2008 and will not be completed until Au-
gust 22, 2008. In order to give the grass and improvements
the best chance of “taking root” and lasting through the years,
we have to close the Upper Fields to all use, both community
and school, beginning on the 17th of June until the 25th of Au-
gust. As this is a combined effort between our Foundation, the
school and the district, | am asking all community members to
respect these restrictions this summer and to stay off of the up-
per playing fields for reasons during the summer season. We
want to be able to provide good surfaces for youth and adult.
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UCHS Grad Nite, by: Lynda Jackson

The University City High School Grad Nite Committee
is busy preparing for Grad Nite to be held in the high
school gymnasium on June 16. This all night alcohol/
drug free event is designed to keep our graduating se-
niors and the community safe on a night that is poten-
tially dangerous for them. This also creates a lifelong
memorable experience for our 435 graduates.

This huge undertaking of transforming the school gym-
nasium into a Roman Coliseum is only possible with the
effort of many people from the community. We provide
many entertaining activities, food and prizes throughout
the entire night. As you can imagine, the cost for such
an event is very significant.

We are a non-profit organization who looks to the
community for donations of money, food, prizes (gift
cards or specialty items) and volunteer time. Volunteers
are needed during the set-up on June 12 and 13 from
5:00-9:00pm and all day Saturday, June 14 from 8:30am
and take-down on Saturday, June 21 from 8:30am. Even
one hour of your time would be gratefully appreciated.

Your kind donations may be mailed to UCHS Grad Nite
at 6949 Genesee Ave, San Diego, CA92122. For ques-
tions, you may call 858-273-1033 or email ejackson@
san.rr.com.

We would like to thank the following alumni, commu-
nity members and businesses for their kind donations:
Susanne Ball, “Your Best Friend in Real Estate” at
858-922-5127; Chipolte; Costa Verde Car Wash; Ditzler
Chiropractic; Giovanni’s Italian Restaurant; Natural His-
tory Museum; Royal Nails & Spa; San Diego Railroad
Museum; Wild Rivers Water Park; Subway Sandwiches-
Imperial Beach; Sammy’s Woodfired Pizza; Roppongis;
Jamba Juice; Clairemont Surf Shop; California Pizza
Kitchen; Outback Steakhouse; Julie Medlock; Bruce &
Elizabeth Murray; Terri & Steve Gray; Lex Jaques; Julie
Hollyfield; Tania Gentry; Richard & Sandra Groebner;
Bruce & Lucy Goodwin; Michael & Anne Bolton; Tedd
& Karie Wright; Richard & Lynn McNeal; Ernest & San-
dra Lippe; Roger & Mary Kay Hewitt; Louis & Sarah
Katzman; Edward & Kathleen Bowles; William & Terri
Buchanan; Reid & Shelly Arneson; Raymond & Linda
Hrenko; Judith & Lawrence Levy, MP & CC Lester; Mar-
tin & Ann Graham; Eric & Patricia Wong; Diana Starnes;
John & Marianne Miller; PD & Mary Croft; ME & Donald
Fithian and Lisa Nyberg.

The success of Grad Nite is determined on the gener-
ous donations we receive. We want to thank you and
show our grateful appreciation by recognizing all of our
SpPONsors.

Thanks to all our new and renewed memberships.
We couldn’t do it without your support!

Cheryl & Tim Creagh
Carol & Bill Mahler
Eugene Swick
Joe & Linda Bailey
Walter & Louise Ganus
George & Gina Randolph
Gary & Molly Young
Liz & Scott Jones
Mary Jo Brown
Geraldine &

Dr. Robert Riffenburgh
Judy & Barry Petro
Jeannette Holm
Judith Turley
Mark & Kathy Lathom
William Griswold
Maureen Feeley
Al & Ann Asherman
Nancy Sonnenberg
Carol & Robb McAllister
Shari Millar
Grace & Scott Miller
Nancy and Don Steele
Harry L. Jones
The Notestine Family
Mr. & Mrs. James Farschon
Jamie Chapel
Richard & Ann Butcher
Lili G. Storrs
Fred & Corinne Brunn
Merle & Patricia Marrow
Sandy & Rich Groebner
Jackie & Wayne Young
C. F. & Pat Stover
Kim & Steve Oberrecht
Ron & Susan Styn
Mike & Sue Boles
Chiara Clemente &
Chris Brechtel
Mr. & Mrs. David Lawrance
Molly Ann McCarren
I. Perry & Eva D. Nerenberg
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University City Community Association
Annual Membership Drive

Please consider supporting your community association by renewing your membership or becoming a member.
The greater the support, the more we can do for University City, the best kept secret in San Diego.

UCCA Membership Application

One membership for your entire household for January — December 2008

__General member $20 __Community Supporter $40 ___UC Community Angel $60
___ New Member __Renewal
$ My Donation to Keep the Newsletter Coming to My Door

Please print.
Name(s)
Address
Phone E-mail

Individual and Business Members’ names may be listed in the newsletter under membership. Please indicate if you do NOT
want your name to be listed. Do NOT list my name.

Business Membership
January — December 2008

Silver member $50 Gold Member $100
Please print:
Business Name
Contact
Address
Phone E-mail

Thank you for your continued support!

Please make your check payable to UCCA, and mail it with this form to:
UCCA Membership, 3368 Governor Drive #121, San Diego, CA 92122

Questions: Andy Freburn, UCCA President Tel: 858-272-1193
E-Mail: andy@adreamhomeandloan.com

Please indicate your areas of interest below:

Beautification/Landscaping Newsletter Delivery
Pancake Breakfast (UC Celebration) Newsletter Production
Christmas Tree Lighting Weed Whackers
Community Clean Up Website

Comments or suggestions:

UNIVERSITY CITY is more than a neighborhood!
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Can’t Wait for the Fourth of July ! by: Andy Freeburn, President, UCCA

U.C. Celebration is turning 20 this year, and we want you to join the party on Independence Day in your own community.
This traditional small town event appeals to all ages, so celebrate July 4th at Standley Park. This year’s Fourth of July
Celebration is packed full with events. We're bringing back a sanctioned the 5-K Run/Walk which gets the day going. The
race will be followed by the Pancake breakfast, a photo scavenger hunt, and bike parade. Afternoon events include open
swimming at Swanson pool, pony rides, rock climbing wall, dunk tank, Astro jump, Monkey Bridge, and robot battles. We'll
have balloon animals, face painting, and martial art demonstrations, Hawaiian dancing, musical and vocal groups and Joey
& The Sting Rays will headline at 5:00 p.m. to kick off the Summer Concerts in the park.

Books needed for Fourth of July

We will be accepting your unwanted books for our ever popular Book Barn the first three days of July. You may drop your
book donations at the Standley Park Recreation Center located at 3585 Governor Drive during its normally open hours.
Please do not “dump” books at the front door. Children’s books are always needed. For more information you may e-mail
aj_epi@yahoo.com

Fourth of July Booths going fast!

We will be accepting your unwanted books for our ever popular Book Barn the first three days of July. You may drop your
book donations at the Standley Park Recreation Center located at 3585 Governor Drive during its normally open hours.
Please do not “dump” books at the front door. Children’s books are always needed. For more information you may e-mail
aj_epi@yahoo.com

UC PHOTO SCAVENGER HUNT / RACE ON JULY 4

Bring your digital cameras and / or camera phones to Standley Park for a photo scavenger hunt / race on July 4, 2008. Par-
ticipant teams will receive a clue sheet with a list of puzzles that, when solved, will describe locations in the University City
area. The first team to return to the starting line with photos of themselves in each location will be declared the winner. All
locations will be within walking distance of Standley Park and is designed to be completed on foot. Prizes will be provided
and entry is free. For more information, please e-mail James at jawajames@gmail.com.

UC Celebration “5th.ANNUAL BIKE PARADE”

Decorate your bikes, trikes, scooters, baby strollers and even wagons to
join the Bike Parade on July 4th. 11:00am Meet at 10:50am on Governor
Dr sidewalk by Stanley Middle School.

BiolBlitz booths held at Rose Canyon Park

The Cridlig children, Nicolas, age 7, Anna, age 12, and Alexandre,age
3 enjoyed visiting a snake at one of the BiolBlitz booths held at Rose
Canyon Park on May 18th at the event that helps us learn about the
number of plants and animals in a local area. How unique and exciting
to see and touch desert snakes, a bluetongued Australian lizard, a boa
constrictor and a real scorpion! The event was sponsored by Friends of
Rose Canyon and Park and Recreation Department. In spite of the heat,
there was a good turnout.

Nicolas, age 7, Anna, age 12, and Alexandre,age 3 enjoyed
visiting a snake at one of the BiolBlitz booths

Trolley Sponsorship Available

The UC Celebration planning committee is looking for sponsors for this year's Fourth of July festival known as UC Celebra-
tion. We have an opening for the Trolley which runs up and down Governor Drive during the event. The Trolley sponsor
would be able to place their advertising on the trolley as well as receive recognition in all flyers, posters, and newsletter
articles. We can also gladly utilize any other donations either as prizes or to offset the cost of the event. All inquires are
appreciated. Please contact Andy Freeburn at Andy@adreamhomeandloan.com.
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Another Successful UC Clean Up!
by: Andy Freeburn, President, UCCA

Almost 100 friends and neighbors participated in this year's
University City community clean-up on Saturday, May 10. A
stellar showing of more than 30 members of the Church of Je-
sus Christ and Latter Day Saints, located at the end of Governor
Drive, really boosted the cleaning efforts.

Councilman Scott Peters and his team continued their many
years of support and addressed the Genesee median, north of
Governor Drive. With City resources dwindling, this year’s clean
up will make a necessary impact. Debris Box of San Diego do-
nated a 40 foot roll off dumpster which was filled by 1:00. Many
were grateful for the household electronics recycling by Recycle
San Diego which took unwanted televisions, monitors, comput-
ers, and small appliances.

The efforts to sweep the curbs and cut back vegetation from
our main portals were a tremendous task and our appreciation
to all those that heard the calling. If you were unable to help,
please consider keeping the street in front of your house cleared
of overgrown weeds, leaves, and other debris. Keeping UC
looking good is everyone’s duty.

ADVERTISING PRICES

Reservations for ad space will be accept- Recession Buster

ed on a first come-first served basis Deal of the Century
beginning the 1st of the month preceding 5 0z Angus Ribeye Steak AND
publication.

A backup list will be maintained. 4 oz Swordfish Steak AND

To reserve space, please contact 4 oz Chicken Teriyaki AND
Toxm Dy 4 pc Shrimp Scampi AND
UCCA Advertising Manager at

uccaADS@ hotmail.com- Baked Potato

Add 65y 1 oe or 66T format st be All these items, at the unbelievable price of

received by the 10th of the month pre- $12.99% .+ tax
ceding publication Please call for reservations. Dine in only.

*Please no plate or portion sharing on this item only. Thank you.

Hard copy of ad plus check for the prop-
er amount made payable to UCCA
should be mailed by the 10th of the
month preceding publication to:

UCCA Ads, 3368 Govemor Drive, #121,
San Diego, CA 92122.

- SPORTS GRILL

Ad prices: )
Mark Ventimiglia - Proprietor The Sky Box Sports Grill
. : S = 40 Years in UC, Spreckles, Standley, 4809 Clairemont Dr., Ste, B
Business Ca}'d 3.57x2.0 $60 UC Pop Warner & Little League, San Diego, CA 92117
Double business card 3.57x4” $110 Our Mother of Confidence Church Phone: 858-274-7269

Quarter page ads 3.57x4.5”  $150
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SI I Fam@ 5!&??@:-8
Providing Insurance and Financial Services @i

{ Home Difice. Bloomington, Hiinois 61710 i
Michael A Cohen, Agent Lic. # 8506439 Linda Y. Cohen, LUTCF
3232 Governor Drive, Suite G Markenng Herasseeiam

: Lic. #0732318
San Diego, CA 92122-2931 Bus 858 457 3520
Bus 858 457 3520 o
Fax 858 457 1488

michael@michaelacohen.com

San Diego Homestay
We are in need of host families in the UC
area to host international students attending
UCSD. Families will be compensated for
their services. For more info, please contact
Rita Schultz at 858-457-1322 or email:
homestay@sandiegohomestay.com

Matt Miller Trucking & Grading

O Concrete Remove & Replace

0O  Landscape Grading & Construction
0O Dirt Removal & Hauling

O  Paving Stones

Over 20 years experience. Lic. #634184

858-775-6831

P m = | s40FF UPS or

OSTALANNEX, |iociw”
Your Home Offices $2 OFF UPS or

UC Marketplace (nextto Henry’s & Post Office)] FEDEX GROUND

3368-F Governor Drive, San Diego, CA 92122
PH: (858) 457-1072 Fax: (858) 450-3680

$2 OFF
M-F 9-6:00, Sat 9-4 Passport Photos
. Notary . Mailbox Rental . Copies . FAX Document Scanning

. Shipping . Packaging . Stamps. Supplies . Gifts .39¢ per page
. Scanning . Passport Photos . Balloons . & more...

Spacious Canyon View Home
Make this home your own. 4 BR, 2.5 BA, newer carpet,
2 fireplaces. $750,000 - $825,876 VRM

arlette . &

Broker Associate

Direct Fax 619-224-8219
Prudential California Realty
2920 Canon Street

San Diego. CA 82106

Advertise Here!
Contact Terri Day at:
uccaADS @hotmail.com

JK COMPUTER SERVICES

“YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD COMPUTER GUYS”
Www, jkcomputerservices.com

NEXT DOOR TO VONS ON THE CORNER OF GENESSEE AND
GOVERNOR

§25.,00 PICK-UP AND DELIVERY, (t MI. RADIUS)
o [N-HOME SERVICE
o ACCESSORIES

=1 DAY TURNAROUND
PHONE: 858-638-7391
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(Close to I-5 & 1-52)

Top 2% of all Céntury 21 Agents

I n t eg ral E l e m e ntary West-end of UC Homes by NANCY BECK
an innovative alternative...

Gty

Award

Absolutely Stunning!
4 3147 Ducommun Avenue
West-end of UC 92122

1 3+ Br/2BA/Est. 1564 SgFt
Offered at $699,000

Enrolling K-6 for Fall 2008
(858) 450-4321

= Call for a Tour -

ﬁy

Desirable Home!

3561 Millikin Avenue NANCY BECK
4 West-end of UC 92122 (858) 945-LIST
4 Br/2.5 BA/ Lst. 2114 SgFt (5478)
Offercd at $799,000 S i

“CENTURION Produeer™

I LOVE REFERRALS!!!! .... Contact NANCY BECK roday!!!
www.NancyBeckRealtor.com

~ Search the MLS for free on my website ~

* Inspires the JOY of Learning
& Discovery

* low Student/Teacher ratios

* Focus on Rcademics and the
firts, PE !

* Dedicated, Caring Teachers

See website for

= Purchuse, Refinance, Cash Out
& - it = Zero Money Qut of Pocket
Parent Presentation dates. » Reverse Mortgages

= I'll Pay for your Appraisal
= I4-day Escrows, Great Rates

MIKE BECK (858) 775-4886
Avalon Morigage Corp.

8660 Gilman Drive
La Jolia, CA 92037  Www.IntegralElementary.com

oo
REAITOR  LENOER

GOODWILL

DONATION CENTER

Your donation may be tax deductible as charitable contribution
Staffed 7 days a week, 362 days a year to accept donations of
Clean clothing, accessories, small working household items, and Computers ftelevisions (working or nof)

BOOKSTORE

Over 20,000 like-new books in 30 categories
including fiction, history, cooking, self-help and much more

SECURE DOCUMENT DESTRUCTION

Shredding confidential, financial, legal, and medical documents.
Secure facility (exceeds government standards), insured bonded staff
Your patronage creates jobs for people with developmental disabilities!

UNIVERSITY SQUARE (VON’S) SHOPPING CENTER
Hours: Monday-Friday 9 am-7pm, Saturday 9 am- 6pm, Sunday 10 am -5pm
4023 Governor Drive, San Diego, CA 92122
Corner of Governor Drive and Genesee
858-909-0200

CONVENIENCE ENJOYMENT PEACE OF MIND!

10
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One-0n-One
In-Home Tutoring!

* All Subjects * PreK-Adult
* Reading * Writing ® Math * Science
¢ Study Skills » Foreign Languages
* LD/ADD e SAT/ACT Prep
* No Long-Term Contracts

“» Affordable Rates * Certified Teachers
s Flexible Schedules

858-452-6627

www.clubztutoring.com

Call for details.

LEAVING YOUR JOB?
What should you do with your 401(k)?

Call to order your copy of A.G. Edwards’
free report: “Make the Right Choice
When You Change Jobs or Retire”

4

A.G.EDWARDS.

FULLY INVESTED iN OUR CLIENTS®

Jack Peluso
Financial Consultant
Vice President-Investments
13400 Sabre Springs Pkwy., Suite 135
San Diego, CA 92128
{858) 668-2553
john.peluso@agedwards.com

A.G. Edwards is a division of Wachovia Securities, LLC. Member SIPC.

[24778v1-0800] RP238-1008

Not Enough Time in The Day to Get a Delicious Dinner on Your Table?
Let Super Suppers Be Your Answer to “ What's For Dinner?”
Super Suppers does all the work, all you have to do is take the dinner’s home &
follow the easy cooking instructions and you can have a home cooked dinner on
your table in under 30 minutes!

Super Suppers, not only saving you t time, but money too!

15% 0FF ALL GRAB N’ GO
ENTREES, SIDES & DESSERTS

Expires 630/08

Your answier o... “What's for dimer? & ¥

10601-H Tierrasanta Blvd.; 858.715.0309
www.SSSDTierrasantaCa.com

Don’t forget to ask about our convenient meal ticket card!!!

Harley Haag

| Business coverage

insurance renewing soon?

Want ar agent wha undersfands you?

Calt & 25 yr Universily City rasident!

| Proper insurance coverage can
|| help you protect your assets and
provide you with greater safety,
security, and peace of mind.

Get More Value For

Agency Owner Y
our Insurance Dollar!
618-665-5228 cell v, dosorve cur discounts for

858-569-6068 ofc inguring your home, autos, &
hhaag@F armersAgent com fife with FARMERS.

2 Ffease aflow me fo
Lice 0a8s e -
Auto, r;z?rf {.}f_f;g Umbrella & pmme y ou with a ff‘?e
: ey no obligation conswifation.

&) FARMERS

INSURANCE on your mind? |

Is your Homeowners or Auto | |
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JUST SOLD!

JUST LISTED!

6025 Agee St. 5569 Stresemann St.
$699,000- Charming and $81 93900', This newly
traditional 4 bedroom, 2.5 bath ~ remodeled single level west

U.C. home with hardwood U.C. home has 4 bedrooms,
floors, sun room and pool. It 2 baths_and. large ]j"iﬂg
has a great floor plan with room with fireplace. It is

spacious rooms, inside laundry ~ beautifully landscaped with
and family room with fireplace. a spa and large view lot.

Kathleen Lydia

Williams Hwang Vosovic
Katie June

Dunahoo-Klein Kubli

858.453.HOME (4663)

www.411.SanDiegoHomes.com

Bill Christensn’s Quality Painting

Estab. 1978 = License #467224 » Bonded

Residential & Commercial * Custom Faux Finishes
Restoration Services * Hydro-Pressure Washing

We paint by the number...

Step | — Estimating! We provide the highest quality job at the most
competitive price.

Step 2 — Preparation! Better quality, better details, better results.

Step 3 — Quality Painting! With us, quality is something you can count on.

619-675-1430

My family and | are U.C. residents. In fact, welre happy to provide
a list of local references who will be happy to speak on our behalf.

CKLittlewood.com

PACIFICA MORTGAGE Est. 1990

UC Resident
UNIVERSITY GITY MORTGAGE SPECIALIST

For ALL of your Real Estate Financing Needs

* RESIDENTIAL

*GOMMERCIAL

*INVESTMENT
*ALL CREDIT GRADES
*Hidand VA FINANEING www.ckiittiewood.com
*EAST APPROVALS www.uc92122.com

ck@ckiitilewood.com
(898) 7a2-8837 cell

THE AMERICAN DREAM MAKERS

DO IT AGAIN!

REDUCED PRICE!
$1,390,000

6204 ViA REGLA
3 Bedroamsy + Office + Bonus Room
4 Full Butlhrooms plus 2 Haif Bathrooms / 3,663 Square Feet

Situated ar Premier Lot with Breathtaking Golf Course Views
Spacious & Open Floor Plan with Unbelievable Upgrades
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